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Burglary 
 On January 16, 2018, at approximately 
8:17 a.m., deputies assigned to the Harford 
County Sheriff’s Office Northern Precinct were 
dispatched to Fritzie's Deli and Catering located 
in the 100 block of N. Tollgate Rd in Bel Air, for 
the report of a burglary. 
 Upon arrival, deputies were informed 
someone had gained access through the rear of 
the building, earlier that morning. Once inside, 
the suspect took less than $50 from the 
register before exiting the premises.   
 The suspect is a male, wearing a dark 
colored hooded jacket or sweatshirt and blue 
jeans. 

  Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  

  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

 Website: www.p3tips.com 

 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who 
wishes to remain anonymous may report their 
information through the following methods listed 
below.  If the information you provide leads to the 
arrest and indictment of the individuals responsible for 
this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward up to 
$2,000.00. 

Anyone having information is asked to please call Detective McCormack 410-836
-5442.  To be eligible for a reward, you must use one the Tiplines listed below. 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

